
Year 6  

Leavers’ Lunch 
The PTFA will be providing a free lunch for all year 6 pupils on 

Monday 21st July 2025 

For those that order, there is no need to bring lunch in on this day. 

 

Please complete the slip below with your name and food choice to your teacher no 

later than Monday 7th July 2025. If the slip is not returned by this date, there will not 

be a free lunch for your child. 

Food Options: 

 Sausage (plain or battered) & Chips 

 Chicken nuggets & Chips 

 Fish fingers & Chips 

 Cheese & Onion fry it & Chips 

 Just chips (GF) 

 

Return the below slip to your class teacher by Monday 7th July 2025 

………………………………………………………………………………………  

Year 6 Leavers lunch – Monday 21st July 2025 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………… 

Class: …………………………………………………………. 

Food choice: …………………………………………………. 


